
2nd December 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As the end of the Autumn term gets nearer we can risk hoping that, soon, we will be able to 
cautiously enter a period of festive rest and relaxation. 
 
Sadly not everybody within our academy and wider community will be able to celebrate in quite 
the same way as a result of the Covid pandemic. 
 
In the hope that we will be able to play our own small part in supporting those who are in need 
of support at this time, we plan to have a Christmas Jumper day on the last day of term. But, 
unlike previous years, where we would ask the children to donate a pound to a local charity, we 
are asking that each child brings in an item of canned or dried food which we will then donate to 
The Harvest Centre Food bank. Suggested food stuffs are: 
 
Christmas Food items 
Instant Mash 
Tinned pies 
Long life Juice 
Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned Fruit 
Tinned sponge pudding 
Custard 
Sweets/Sweet snacks 
Washing powder/washing up liquid 
Shower gel/Deodorant 
Shampoo/Conditioner 
 
In order that we can quarantine the food before taking it to the foodbank we will be collecting 
donations between Wednesday 9th December and Friday 12th December. 
 
We really hope that the children will be able to contribute to this activity and that we will be able 
to support the foodbank in the phenomenal job that they are doing. If you have any questions 
then please email your child's PL tutor. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Mr D. Carmichael 
Vice Principal 
 

 


